
 

 

20th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Year 5 visit to The William Allitt Academy - Monday 3rd July 

 

We are very much looking forward to meeting your child on this day. We have lots of exciting 
activities organised and know that they are going to have a great day getting to know our 
school. Please note the following arrangements: 
 
Children should aim to arrive by 8.55am and meet in the Junior Hall which is accessed through 
the main entrance. There will be school staff and students at the main entrance to welcome 
them. The day will end at 2.45pm and children will be dismissed from the school unless they 
are catching buses which leave the school at around 3.20pm. Congestion on Sunnyside 
and surrounding roads is usually quite severe and you are advised to park well away 
from the school and walk if you are coming by car. 
 
Children from the following villages can be collected from outside their primary school and 
returned to their school at the end of the day. If you require transport   you will need to indicate 
this on the attached form and details of the pick up dates will then be sent out. 
 
Transport Locations: Rosliston CE Voluntary Controlled Primary School, Linton Primary School and 
Netherseal St Peter’s CE Controlled Primary School. 
 
The day will consist of a variety of classroom and outdoor activities including some PE so children 
should wear their school PE kit and children should bring: 
 

• A packed lunch 

• A pen and pencil  

 

Please complete the personal details and travel arrangements digital form found here 

https://forms.office.com/e/jm3kw0HLLf by Wednesday 28th June. 

 
  

https://forms.office.com/e/jm3kw0HLLf


 
 

 
 
 
Students can sometimes be nervous about attending a day of this kind; please be assured 
that your child will be supervised closely during the day and returned safely to you at the end 
of the day. If you need to discuss any of the arrangements before the day please contact 
school and ask for Miss Cohen. 
 

As well as visiting our linked primary schools, we welcome visits to the school from prospective 
parents and students during the school day. If you would like to arrange a visit or if you have any 
questions, please contact the school by phone or email. We very much look forward to welcoming you 
and your child to William Allitt. Our open evening will take place in the Autumn Term and is always a 
really great event. We will send out details nearer the time. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss S Cohen  
Transition Lead  
 

 

 


